Dear all
 
Please find attached two letters from the CMO (one for parents of under 18 year olds and the other for adults) which will be sent to everyone on the shielding list today.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter covers those who live in or travel to level 4 areas for essential purposes such as work or learning.  A previous letter was only sent to those living in the 11 Local Authority areas that were in level 4 from 20 November to 11 December. The letter acts as a fit note (if required) for those on the shielding list.
 
Can you please cascade to GP practices for their information.
 
Kind regards
 
David Rudden
 
General Practice Policy Division, Primary Care Directorate, Scottish Government,
Area 1ER, St Andrew’s House, 1 Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG 
0131 244 4474

